Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) is a program that provides funds
to help address transportation safety needs in our communities.

Chambers County has received an SS4A grant to prepare a Safety Action
Plan to help reduce fatal and serious injuries on our county maintained
roadways.
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Why is a Safety Action Plan needed?

From 2019-2023, there were 4,066 crashes in Chambers County.
These crashes resulted in 51 fatalities, 194 suspected serious injuries,
and 997 non-incapacitating or possible injuries.

Do you live, work, or travel in
Chambers County?

Scan to fill out our brief and anonymous survey!
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www.bit.ly/Chambers-SS4A



